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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

09/01/2020  16:46:092019/5871/P SUPC Jonathan Byatt Can the owner developer please liaise with Camden and their gardening contractors to review any possible 

recycling and reuse of plants and shrubs impacted by this change. In this way plants which help to reduce 

pollution and improve the general environment will not be destroyed but can be recycled and reused at little or 

no cost on other Camden properties, Estates or parks. Areas such as south end Close estate will benefit from 

this in their efforts to reduce high levels of pollution generated by the areas in which they are located.
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